
Whiffletree V, VI, and VII 
The City of Plano would like to congratulate and recognize Whiffletree V, VI, and VII for their Fourth Place award for 
Neighborhood of the Year and for being a finalist in the Newsletter of the Year category at the 2021 National 
Neighborhoods USA Virtual Conference in Fort Worth, Texas.  
 
We are excited to commend everyone involved in these outstanding achievements and look forward to hearing and 
sharing about your future success.      
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